From George Eustice MP
Minister of State for Agriculture, Fisheries and Food

Department

for Environment Nobel House T 03459 335577
17 Smith Square defra.helpline@defra.gsi.gov.uk

Food & Rural Affairs ondon Swip sr

Mark Reckless AM

National Assembly for Wales Our ref: PO416457/AP
Cardiff Bay )

Cardiff 2" December 2016
CF99 1NA

Thank you for your letter of 8 November to the Secretary of State about the future of
agriculture, environment and rural policies in Wales. | am replying as Minister responsible
for this policy area.

Supporting our farmers and protecting the environment will form an important part of our
exit from the EU. We are now focused on making sure all our policies are delivering for the
UK and to grow our world-leading food and farming industry and protect and improve our
environment.

This needs to be considered carefully and | looking forward to working with industry and
the public to develop new proposals that support our agricultural industry as we leave the
EU.

The Government will fully engage each of the devolved administrations on a wide range of

policy issues relating to the post-exit period, agriculture will of course be central in those
discussions.

GEORGE EUSTICE MP
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